
United Way of Greater St. Joseph 

COVID-19 Relief Fund

We commit to put 100% of all donations to use for local COVID-19 related needs.

The fund will be used to help local individuals, families, agencies and communities.    

Unlike ever before, we will need to triage the requests for the time being- focusing on
basic human needs and things that will result in immediate personal disruption. 

We encourage applicants exhaust all other resources first.                 

 

 

 

Visit stjosephunitedway.org and click "GIVE" 
designate your gift to the fund by writing "COVID19" in the notes section

Mail your gift to 118 South 5th Street, St. Joseph MO 64501
designate your gift to the fund by writing COVID19 on the memo line of a check
or addressing the envelope "Attn: COVID-19 Relief Fund"

 

 
 

Support your community through the

How to give:

How it works:

If you need assistance meeting needs as a result of COVID-19, please call the Help Me Hotline
at 816.364.1131 or 800.365.7724 to see if you qualify for assistance from the 

United Way COVID-19 Relief Fund.
 

For questions regarding the United Way COVID-19 Relief Fund, please call 
United Way of Greater St. Joseph at 816.364.2381.

This won’t be easy! We cannot anticipate or imagine all that may be

needed- that has been proven to us in the last few weeks as this

pandemic has unfolded. Know that we are listening. 

We are adapting. We are all in this together. 


